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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
June 1, 2023 

 

SAVANNAH GREEN STREET CLOSURES  
 
 
Weather Permitting: beginning at 7 a.m., Wednesday, June 7, 2023, until 5 p.m., Tuesday, June 
13, 2023, please expect the following: 

 
• Intermittent Street Closures in the Savannah Green Subdivision and roads East 

of Kinch Street, Between West Florida Avenue and Rainbow View. 
 

• Closures will be staggered and expected to last one day each, see attached map 
for more details, though closures may be adjusted based on speed of application.   

 
• Access to driveways and on-street parking will be temporarily restricted during 

street closures, though access to all properties shall be maintained. 
 

• Temporary, on-street, parking will be allowed on the North side of Rainbow View 
Wednesday, June 7th and Thursday, June 8th but must be off the street by Friday, 
June 9th. 

 
 
Freehill Asphalt will be Sealing Joints and Cracks in the Savannah Green Subdivision and roads 
East of Kinch Street, Between West Florida Avenue and Rainbow View. Access will be maintained 
to all properties during the project. 
 
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction areas.  Thank you in 
advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. Please direct questions to Mr. 
Chase Hinton at (217) 384-2342 or cthinton@urbanaillinois.us.     
 
 
             For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 
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